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Commanders Report 
 

Greetings Fellow Compatriots, As I write this report the temperature outside is 19 de-

grees with snow and ice with single digit temperatures headed our way. Our Tuesday meeting at 

Chill’s was cancelled at the last minute due to their annual Mardi Gras Party. With that in mind 

I moved the meeting to the 18th, Thursday and scheduled Compatriot Thaddeus Hulsey to pre-

sent his video presentation on Secession. I received a wire from the Lee Camp that they were 

cancelling their meeting on the 16th, due to weather issues. I have decided that it would be best 

for us to cancel our February meeting completely and we will just meet on Tuesday March 

16th. I have Emailed Mr. Hulsey of my decision. Our State Legislature is in session in Austin 

and it looks like there is a great deal of mischief in that grand old Building. Several anti-

Confederate bills are proposed, including the elimination of Confederate Hero’s Day and the 

greatest slap in the face is the Cancel Culture Movement to remove all Confederate related 

Monuments from the Capitol grounds. In our next meeting I will outline our plan of attack. In 

the past usually a brave few have march to the front, but this time each Compatriot will be 

called and ordered to the front lines. The Texas Division has given us marching orders and I 

know that the Gano Camp will be in the forefront of the attack. I am honored and humbled to 

serve to the best of my ability the charge laid at my feet.  

Deo Vindice, Initum sapientiae tumor Domini  

Jack B. 

Camp Commander and Chaplain  
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1st Lt Commanders Report 
Greetings members and friends 

 

I hope everyone is doing well and staying safe and warm. 

 

Since everything is canceled due to covid and the harsh weather there is nothing 

to report. Hopefully we can get back to being somewhat normal by having our 

meetings soon. 

 

For the ones that do not know yet, I am the new Lt. Commander for the Gano 

camp 2292 in Grapevine Texas. 

 

Hope to see everyone next month at the meeting. Until then stay safe. God Bless 

Texas and God Save The South! 

Deo Vindice 

        Confederately, 

        Billy G. 

        1st Lt. Commander 

         R. M. Gano Camp 2292 
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This Months Meeting 

We meet at Chill on Main Street in Grape-

vine. 
We are going to have a special guest presentation in 

March. 

Hope to see you March 16th! 

Maybe we will be back in the back private 

party room... 

814 South Main St, Grapevine, TX 76051  
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Upcoming Local Events 

Feb - Camp meeting, CANCELED 

Feb20 - TEXIT Flagging, 11-2pm, 3000 South Cooper Street Arlington, TX.  

Mar 6 - Mechanized Cavalry ride to Cleburne, TX 

Mar 13 - DEC Meeting Saturday morning. 

Mar 16 - Camp meeting, 7pm at Chill in Grapevine, TX. 

Mar 26 - Fort Parker Fall Muster South of Mexia, TX. 

Apr 20 - Camp meeting, 7pm at Chill in Grapevine, TX. 

May 28-30 - Texas Division Convention in Waco, TX. 

Sep 16-19 - Texas Mech Cav Co C River Run in New Braunfels, TX. 

THIS MONTHS MEETING IS 

CANCELED SEE YOU IN MARCH 

AT  

 
 

814 South Main St , Grapevine, TX 

76051  
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Chaplains Corner - Who is Your Daddy? 
“But it is because the LORD loves you and is keeping the oath that he swore to your fathers, that the 

LORD has brought you out with a mighty hand and redeemed you.” Deuteronomy 7:8a  

We don’t know our Confederate ancestors very well, and I’d bet we’d like to know them better. Fortu-

nately, I’m not that far removed from my Confederate ancestors. They were my Great Grandfather’s 

uncles, and I can tell you about Regiments and battle actions, and that two were POWs. The family were 

“Planters” in Mississippi and that is about it. But do I really know them?  

Ancestry.com did an estimated 1 billion dollars in sales last year and their DNA 23andMe has approxi-

mately 2 million DNA samples in their data base and use this to “discover what makes you uniquely 

you” by finding your ethnic mix, distant relatives, and ancestors. Other competing services promise that 

you can “uncover your heritage,” “find out where you really come from,” and “find new relatives.” 

Maybe I don’t want to find any newer relatives.  

Mark Vogl wrote in his book Southern Fried Ramblings and interesting observation: “That a conserva-

tive estimate would say one in six Americans are Southern by blood! First, the estimate assumes 

500,000 as the number of Confederate veterans who had children. This reflects half of the actual number 

of Southerners who served, close to one million. And though 300,000 died during the war, many could 

have had sizeable families before the shots were fired at Ft. Sumter. Then one must estimate the number 

of children each veteran had. This estimate is six in the first post-veteran generation after the war. But if 

you only use five generations and the numbers of children per generation are as follows, six x five x four 

x four you come up with eighty million! Again, these numbers are based on half the number of men who 

fought for the south and one generation shy of what is living. So, the estimate is fairly conservative.” 

“Eighty million Americans cold be descendants of Confederate soldiers who fought for the South in the 

Great War. If just one of your grandparents was born in the South, the odds are in your favor you are kin 

to a Confederate soldier!”  

We do not have our Confederate ancestors with us today to ask each one of them the “why” they fought 

in the War for Southern Independence. A good place to start is the Constitution of the Confederate 

States of America and compare it to the U.S. Constitution. And finally, read as many first-person source 

material and books as you can find.  

The people of Israel did not need genealogical products and services. They knew their ancestors well. 

The prophets in the Old Testament kept reminding them of their heritage and the consequences of for-

getfulness and transgression of God’s laws. There was also the promise of a coming Messiah. The Gos-

pel of Luke, Chapter 3, traces the genealogy of Jesus for 76 generations-76 generations! Luke traced 

Jesus’s generations from Joseph all the way back to Adam.  

Our Lord made a promise, not only to those in Israel, but to all men everywhere, “teaching them to ob-

serve all that I command you; and lo, I am with you always, even to the end of the age.” (Matthew 

28:20)  

Deo Vindice  

Initium sapientiae timor Domini  

Jack Bowen, Commander-Chaplain  
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State News - NEW DIVISION WEBSITE 

 

3rd Lt Division Commander Frank K. worked with the website developer 

to make a new and safer website that looks crisp and clean add is a little 

easier to navigate. 

CLICK HERE TO VISIT THE 

NEW DIVISION WEBSITE 

https://scvtexas.org/
https://scvtexas.org/
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State News Cont. - Texas Division Convention 

 

The 2021 Texas Division Convention in Waco is quickly approaching. The dates are 

May 28-30, and the Waco Camp says only about ten people have registered so far. The 

Lee Lockwood Library has already hosted three other conventions since Christmas, so 

COVID is not a major concern. You can access information about the Convention and 

host hotel and menu are on the Texas Division website(link below). Also, remember that 

registration is ongoing, and that rates are cheaper if you register NOW instead of wait-

ing. 

  

Thank you, 

  

James Bozeman 

Chairman, Convention Planning Committee 

Texas Division 

Sons of Confederate Veterans 

Deo Vindice  

CLICK HERE TO GO TO THE 

DIVISION CONVENTION 

WEBSITE 

https://scvtexas.org/state-reunion
https://scvtexas.org/state-reunion
https://scvtexas.org/state-reunion
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Hello! 

I would like to request assistance from the gentleman of the SCV to assist in the last call for 

vote about the Texas Confederate Woman's Home in Austin. It looks like we will have one 

remaining opportunity to speak/write in favor of keeping the State Antiquities Landmark 

( SAL) designation and keeping the Historical marker.  

We received a SAL removal request from the Austin Group for the Elderly ( AGE) wanting 

to remove the marker. They complain more about 3 years of operation by the UDC that the 

110+ years of other ownership- trying to draw on a nerve of people at the Texas Historical 

Commission(THC) . The letter outlines issues that are not true about the UDC and the build-

ing. For example during the last THC Antiquities meeting, Commissioners and staffers noted 

that this building is a fine , structurally intact early example of a building technique with 

concrete blocks, the building because of its unique purpose is a possible candidate for a Na-

tional Register designation ( the only Woman's Home west of the Mississippi), and an early 

example of female leadership prior to the suffrage movement among other items discussed.  

The Antiquities committee voted unanimously to deny the removal request; however, the 

THC is allowing the full board to vote in April. The Travis County Historical Commission 

wants the designation and marker to STAY. The delay in the final Board vote will give AGE 

more time to have public comments that support removal of the designation and marker.  

The deadline is February 25 to get letters to the below addresses to be noted during the 30 

day comment period. AGE may have been waiting until now before they say much, so we 

have to come forward with continued letters.  

Please email mark.wolfe@thc.texas.gov and esther.brickley@thc.texas.gov , put the Texas Confederate 

Woman's Home in the title. In the body of your statement, please note that you are replying during 

the public comment period along with your comments.  

We need max effort to support this unique piece of Texas, Confederate History and our heri-

tage. Together, we can keep Texas history!! 

I thank you in advance for your assistance in this work to KEEP the SAL designation and the 

Marker at the Confederate Woman's Home.  

UDC Love,  

Tami Upton Hurley 

President 

Texas Division United Daughters of the Confederacy 

Texas Division UDC News - PLEASE WRITE LETTERS 

mailto:mark.wolfe@thc.texas.gov
mailto:esther.brickley@thc.texas.gov
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There will be a Texas Flagging Event Sat-

urday Feb 20th 11am to 2pm. in Arlington. 

 Please bring your Texas or Texas Inde-

pendence Flags. No US Flags. Bring your 

family and friends, all are welcome.  

Event Location: 3000 South Cooper Street 

Arlington, Texas 76015  
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We will be riding to the court house to visit the Confederate memorial 

there, to the statue of General Patrick Cleburne.  

The Chisholm Trail Museum has the Terry’s Texas Rangers Museum, 

The Texas Rangers Law Enforcers Museum and several other historic 

buildings and exhibits. Also CANNONS! Who doesn’t like cannons. 

Come join us. 

 

Your obedient servant, 

Sgt. Hillbilly Guise 

Texas Mounted Dragoons  
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Howdy to all 1st Texas Legion comrades and interested persons in Southern and/or Texas 

Confederate history! 

 

The units of Good's Texas Light Artillery, Battery A, and the 7th Texas Volunteer Infan-

try, Company H will be mustering at Fort Parker on March 26 and 27, 2021. 

nearby important places. There will be a silent auction and wedding. 
 

This event will NOT be cancelled even if COVID is still running loose.  

 As the announcement sheet states, those to contact will be: 

    1st Lt. Ray Johnson - 325-642-8853 

    Capt. Harold Johnston - 210-559-1588 

    Sarah McReynolds - 254-747-1144 for questions about Fort Parker itself.  
 

We hope all y'all will be able to attend. 

Lots a fun to be done, and learning to be had! 

Your servant, 

Darrell Rhea  
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Gentlemen, the Texas Annual SCVMC Company C 2021 River Run Thursday 16th through 

Sunday 19th. Mountain Breeze Campground New Braunfels. There will be a Company C meet-

ing on Saturday at 1:00. Make plans to attend this is always a good time with our brothers and 

sisters. 

 

Sgt. Hillbilly Guise 

Texas Mounted Dragoons  



13 



14 



15 

Do you have an ancestor that was a Confederate Veteran?  

Are you interested in honoring them and their cause?  

Do you think that history should reflect the truth?  

Are you interested in protecting your heritage and its symbols?  

If you answered "Yes" to these questions, then you should "Join Us" 

 Membership in the Sons of Confederate Veterans is open to all male descendants of any veteran 

who served honorably in the Confederate armed forces regardless of the applicant's or his ances-

tor's race, religion, or political views.  

How Do I Join The Sons of Confederate Veterans?  

The SCV is the direct heir of the United Confederate Veterans, and the oldest heredi-

tary organization for male descendants of Confederate soldiers. Organized at Rich-

mond, Virginia in 1896, the SCV continues to serve as a historical, patriotic, and non-

political organization dedicated to ensuring that a true history of the 1861-1865 period 

is preserved.  

Membership can be obtained through either lineal or collateral family lines and kin-

ship to a veteran must be documented genealogically. The minimum age for full 

membership is 12, We have Genealogist that can help you for free. 

There is no minimum age for Cadet Membership.  

http://www.scv.org/research/genealogy.php  

http://www.scv.org/research/genealogy.php
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WE MEET THE THIRD TUESDAY OF EVERY MONTH 

IN GRAPEVINE, TX 
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If you know any SCV member that would like to join give them this form, all are welcome even if you do not have a bike. 
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2021 Camp 2292 Officers and Staff 

Let us hear from you! 

   

  Commander : Jack B.                     

  Email: hammer51@charter.net   

   

  1st Lt. Commander : Billy G. 

  Email: willyg65@hotmail.com 

       

  2nd Lt. Commander : Kyle S. 

  Email: kylebs62@aol.com 

 

  Adjutant : Allen H.    

  Email: ahearrean@sbcglobal.net   

       

  Sgt-at-Arms, Newsletter & Webmaster : Frank K. 

  Email:  harley71electra@yahoo.com 

   

  Chaplain : Jack B. 

  Email: hammer51@charter.net 

CHARGE TO THE SONS  

OF CONFEDERATE VETERANS  

“To you, Sons of Confederate Veterans, we will commit the vindication of the 

cause for which we fought. To your strength will be given the defense of the Con-

federate soldier's good name, the guardianship of his history, the emulation of his 

virtues, the perpetuation of those principles which he loved and which you love 

also, and those ideals which made him glorious and which you also cherish.”  

Lt. General Stephen Dill Lee Commander-General United Confederate Veterans New Orleans, Louisiana 1906  

Remember, it is our duty to see that the true history of the South is preserved and           

presented to future generations. 

Until we meet again, let us remember our obligations to our forefathers, who gave us the 

undeniable birthright of our Southern Heritage and the vision, desire and courage to see 

it perpetuated. 

mailto:hammer51@charter.net?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:willyg65@hotmail.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:kylebs62@aol.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:ahearrean@sbcgloball.net?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:harley71electra@yahoo.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:hammer51@charter.net?subject=Request%20for%20info

